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Richmond County School Board and Staff,  

 

As we continue navigating the challenges of this pandemic, Boys & Girls Clubs remain 

committed to being the safe, positive place for kids to go when they’re out of school. Our 

mission is to inspire all young people, especially those who need us most to reach their full 

potential as productive, caring, responsible citizens. WHEN SCHOOL IS OUT, CLUBS ARE IN.  

To meet the needs of the youth and families in our community, we are offering a range of 

academic based activities and tutoring, both on-site and virtually, at one central location.  

 

ON-SITE CLUB PROGRAMS & TUTORING 

When: January 11 - 21, 2021  

Where: E.W. Hagler Boys & Girls Club | 1903 Division St. Augusta, GA. 30904 

Hours: Mon – Fri  | 7:30 am - 5:30 pm  

Registration: Register for Full Day Camp at bgccsra.org 

Cost: $65/week | Includes Lunch & Snack 

Transportation: Provided as Needed (Contact Club Director at 706.524.7070 ) 

WHAT’S COVERED? Free Tutoring Available from 8:30 am - 1:00 pm, students can 

bring their Learn from Home packets to the Boys & Girls Club for help working through their 

assignments. Technology is available for those students who may need a computer to 

complete their assignments.  

 

FREE VIRTUAL PROGRAMS AVAILABLE EVERYDAY 

Register for Virtual Camp at bgccsra.org under #BGCfromHOME  

*Virtual Tutoring available by appointment.  
 

We’re all in this together and we look forward to partnering with you throughout the school 

year. Please share this information wherever possible and feel free to reach out should you 

have any questions.  

 

In Service to Youth,  

 

Jeremy McCoy 

Director of Club Experience, Boys & Girls Clubs of the CSRA 

jmccoy@bgcaugusta.org | 706.524.7070  


